
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 

Flagler County 
Central Commerce Parkway Project 

Groundbreaking 
                                

Date:  Friday, March 22, 2024 Rescheduled To 
Monday, April 1, 2024 

 
Time:  11:30 a.m. 
 
Location: Central Commerce Parkway and Sheriff EW 

Johnson Drive, (SE Corner) Bunnell, FL 32110 
 
Purpose: Groundbreaking Ceremony for Central 

Commerce Parkway Project (SR100-US1)  
 
Contact:   County Administration (386) 313-4001 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT INDIVIDUAL COMMISSIONERS OF THE BOARD OF 
COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AND OTHER MUNICIPAL COMMISSIONS MAY ATTEND 
THIS MEETING.  THE COMMISSIONERS WHO ATTEND WILL NOT TAKE ANY 
ACTION OR TAKE ANY VOTE AT THIS MEETING.   

THIS IS NOT AN OFFICIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS OF FLAGLER COUNTY OR ANY OTHER ELECTED BODY.  THIS 
NOTICE IS BEING PROVIDED TO MEET THE SPIRIT OF THE SUNSHINE LAW TO 
INFORM THE PUBLIC THAT COMMISSIONER(S) MAY BE PRESENT AT THESE 
DISCUSSIONS. 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT, PERSONS 
NEEDING ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS MEETING SHOULD CONTACT 
THE NUMBER LISTED ABOVE AT LEAST 48 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING. 


